
 

   

 

 

“Behold, I am making all things new” 

Revelation 21:5 
  

 

Date: 9th February 2024 Bishop’s Circular 02/2024 

  (corrected) 

 

To:  All Clergy, Deaconesses, Evangelists,  

 Chairpersons of Diocesan Boards and Committees, 

 Members of the Diocesan Standing Committee,  
 Churches in the Synod of the Diocese of West Malaysia. 

 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  

 

DIOCESAN VISION AND THEME: SEASON OF PREPARATION (2024-2026) 

 

Greetings in Jesus’ name. 

 

I would like to wish all our friends who are celebrating Chinese New Year, a Happy and Blessed 

Chinese New Year. 

 

We have received feedback on the Diocesan vision and plans, and one of them is that the Diocese 

must take a more proactive step to promote the Diocesan theme, especially since we are moving 

into the Season of Propagation (2024-2026).   

 

To this end, we have been assisted by talented people in our Diocese.  They have produced a 

short video to explain, encourage and challenge our people to come together and let God lead us 

in our four focus areas; Discipleship, Leadership Development, Church Planting, and Social 

Ministry. This in effect launches the Season of Propagation. 

 

You can view the video by clicking on the link below: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_cGcaA7PEhKBQGRXOIDoMSlxo_9xGGa5/view?usp=drive_link 

 

We hope you will play this video and distribute it widely through the social media.  This first 

release is in English. After the Chinese New Year holidays, we will release the video with 

Chinese, and Bahasa Malaysia subtitles. 

 

God bless you and once again, Happy and Blessed Chinese New Year. 

 

Veni Sancte Spiritus, 

 

 

 

The Rt. Rev. Dr. D. Steven Abbarow 

Bishop of West Malaysia  
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